TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD RECEIVED

ASSESSOR'S OFFICE ﬁéjﬁ é’26)’21/]

v
BY TOWN o ERK'S ordce CT
DGEFIELD CT

February 23, 2024

The Ridgefield Board of Assessment Appeals will be holding a special
meeting Tuesday, February 27, 2024, at 11 am in the small conference
room, lower level, to discuss whether or not to hear five commercial
appeals for properties with assessed values greater than $1,000,000.

The Board will also be meeting to discuss when residential appeals need
to come before them.

Jeff Lundberg

Chairman of the Board of Assessment Appeal
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